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Cancellation of the listing of EBI on London Stock Exchange 

As announced on 28 June 2010, EBI has applied for the cancellation of the admission of its 
Global Depositary Receipts to (a) listing on the Official List of the UK Listing Authority and (b) 
trading on the London Stock Exchange's main market for listed securities.  

The cancellation of the listing will be effective as of 6 October 2010. 

 

A copy of this press release can be accessed at www.efesinternational.com. 
 
Enquiries to: 

 
Mr. Can Çaka 
(Managing Director-EBI) 
tel: +90 216 586 80 53  
e-mail: can.caka@efespilsen.com.tr  

Ms. Ayşe Dirik
(Investor Relations Manager-ANADOLU EFES) 
tel: 90 216 586 80 02 
facsimile: 90 216 389 58 63 
e-mail: ayse.dirik@efespilsen.com.tr 

 
 
  

 


